HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Eric Carr, CEFM 908-995-2401
ecarr@hollandschool.org www.hollandschool.org

Date: September 1, 2022

To: Parents and guardians of students, and staff of Holland Township School
From: Eric Carr, IPM Coordinator Phone Number (908) 995-2401 x6320
Subject: Notification of the Use of Non-Low Impact Pesticides

This notice is to advise you that the following pesticide(s) will be used at Kingwood Township School:

Pesticide Common Name | Herbicide
Pesticide Trade Name QuikPRO
EPA Registration 524-535
Number

Location of the pesticide application: School Lawn
Reason for the Pesticide application: Lawn Care
Application to be done by Lawn Dr. on September 4, 20022

Description of the possible adverse effects of the pesticide as per the Material Safety Data Sheets for the pesticides
to be used, if available:

e Keep out of reach of children.
e Caution!
o Harmful if swallowed
o Harmful if inhaled
o Causes moderate eye irritation
e  Avoid breathing dust or spray mist.
e  Avoid contact with eyes or clothing.
¢ Remove contaminated clothing and wash clothing before reuse.
o Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling.

Note: By law, we must advise you that: The Office of Pesticide Programs of the United States Environmental
Protection Agency has stated: “Where possible, persons who potentially are sensitive, such as pregnant women,
infants, and children, should avoid any unnecessary pesticide exposure.”

Thank you,

Eric Carr
Supervisor of Building & Grounds
IPM Coordinator



